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Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

I am in opposition of SB 348.  The amendments in this bill would be a blatant 

overreach from our government.  I believe this bill would make the people of Oregon 

less safe.  The proposed bill would affect lower income households more while just 

trying to exercise their constitutional rights.  This bill is completely unconstitutional 

anyway.  Magazine capacity bans will only negatively affect legal firearm users.  The 

bill would do almost nothing to the criminals while punishing everyone else that 

follows the laws.  How about we spend our time prosecuting criminals and get a 

handle on our mental health/drug crisis.  Get police involved in our schools again.  

Our state is the laughing stock of the USA due to failed leadership.  Vote "NO" on 

SB348. 


